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Comments: Good Morning to all the Hardworking People at the USFS...

I had recently commented on the DEIS and voiced my opinion that GTSR should remain within it existing
boundaries as outlined in Alternative #3. | also expressed my opinion that there should be no restaurant on the
top of Fred's mountain, that any restaurant should be on the existing base area, with the exception of warming-
snack huts perhaps on the top of Sac or Shoshone.

After reading the Jackhole News and Guide, June 4, 2025 edition, | would like to modify my comments in favor of
the preservation of all/any WhiteBark Pine trees within the permitted area. We are changing our environment so

quickly, we do not need to remove "Ghee growth may kill 450 Whitebark."

So-alternative #3, no expansion beyond the existing boundaries, no restaurants on the top of Freds, eliminate the
need to remove any Whitebark Pine trees.

Thanks



